Thankful giving opportunities to partner with Entrust



Dollar amounts listed are suggestions. Any amount given for any project or staff member is appreciated!

GREAT NEWS!

The challenge grant is back! Some friends have pledged Giving Tuesday donations, to challenge others to meet or surpass the challenge amount and strengthen the overall work of Entrust. At least \$14,000 in challenge dollars (amount will grow throughout the month) will be added to Giving Tuesday donations again this year. Your gifts will go to the staff member ministry or project(s) of your choice, while challenge dollars will be applied to the central ministry fund. Will you help us meet that challenge?

Here's how to give.

ONLINE

- 1. Anytime on **Tuesday**, **November 30**, **2021**, go to www,entrust4.org/givingtuesday
- 2. Follow instructions to support the person(s)/project(s) of your choice.
- 3. Indicate in appropriate field if your gift is a memorial or honorarium.
- 4. Indicate if you would like to receive an acknowledgement card to present to someone, telling them you've made this donation as a gift in their honor.

MAIL

- 1. Make checks out to Entrust.
- 2. On a separate piece of paper, note that the gift is for <u>Giving Tuesday</u> and tell us which <u>staff person(s)</u> or <u>project(s)</u> your gift is meant to support.
- 3. You may include multiple people and projects in one check; just be sure to indicate on the separate paper how much of the total amount on the check is preferred for each person/project.
- 4. Be sure your mailed check is postmarked NO LATER than midnight, **Tuesday**, **November 30.**
- 5. Mail to:

Entrust PO Box 25520 Colorado Springs, CO 80936-5520